
Hilliard Middle- Senior High School 
SAC Minutes for April 24, 2017 

Chairperson: A. Moore 
 

The April 24, 2017meeting of the 2016-2017 school year for Hilliard Middle –Senior High School 
was called to order at 2:45 P.M.  All present were welcomed and thanked for their commitment 
to School Advisory Council.  Those present: Amanda Moore, Alana Isham , Kevin Webb, Monica 
Cason, Tammy Johnson 
 
The minutes from the March 13, 2017 meeting were read and approved. 
  
Testing Season has begun 

 April 25-26: Language Arts FSA Testing 

 Weeks following will be EOC and FSA Math 
Financial Report 

 Budget Review: Current Balance $2028.23 
o Fund-raising opportunities 

 Car Show:  October 7, 2017  
o No more SAC funds will be dispersed 

 Other Business 
o Science Boot Camp: Thursday and Friday April 27th and 28th for all 8th graders to refresh 

them on science skills since they took the  course first semester 

 No more meetings: Approval of Annual Progress Report will be done via email and voting 
 

With there being no further business to be brought before the council, a motion was made by 
Kevin Webb and seconded by Alana Sisham to adjourn, the motion carried.   


